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BLCWESTOVERS Alex Rebman is a Sophomore Biomedical

FOLLOW US:

Science major. She plays defense on the
Lynchburg Women's Varsity Field

@WESTOVERHONDRS Hockey team. In her free time, Alex
enjoys hiking, reading, and traveling.

WESTOVER HONORS She is excited to be going to Croatia this

SOCIETY summer on a Westover study abroad

with Dr. Declair and Dr. Lipani.

Alex loves coffee and says that her
favorite coffee shop in Lynchburg is The
White Heart Cafe.

As a Westover student, Alex feels
that the program challenges her to
think about new ideas and different
perspectives. She notes that it
"offers a lot of good opportunities.”




CHILE STUDY ABROAD: THE
ADVENTURE OF A LIFETIME

Over winter break, a group of 7 students
and 2 professors got to travel further than
just home for Christmas. From December
27 through January 19, Dr. Hertel and Dr.
Carter guided this group of adventurers
through the beautiful country of Chile.

Westover freshman, Rebecca Parks has a
lot to say about the trip. Native to Madison
Heights, VA, this was Rebecca's first trip
out of the country. From hiking the Andes
mountains, to enjoying the natural hot
springs, this study abroad was an
undeniably enriching experience.
Rebecca says that the trip furthered her
involvement as a Westover student and as
a person by giving her experiences and
observations to draw from when talking
about global events.

One of Rebecca's favorite parts of her time
spent in Chile was visiting a cemetery in
Santiago. The cemetery was colorful and
as Rebecca stated, "a lot more beautiful
than cemeteries in the US." Learning about
Chilean and Latin American cultural
customs was fascinating.

Study abroad trips provide an amazing
opportunity to get a glance into
another culture while still fulfilling
student credit hours. For more
information about future trips, email
studyabroad@lynchburg.edu.
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